
7/12/95 Coastal Quilters Monthly Meeting

I. Susan Cochran introduced four new members and five visitors tonight (3 from Santa Barbara, 1 from
North Carolina, 1 from Florida).

II. Barbara Maxwell did a thank-you presentation to the following individuals who worked on the Santa
Barbara Quilt: Melody Bollay, Carol Boyce, Suzy Carter, Susan Cochran, Karin Cooper, Kathy
Doughty, Linda Estrada, Marty Frolli, Judy Gorrindo, Jan Inouye, Betty Libbert, Wanda Livernois,
Jean Macmillan, Carol Meyer, Lena Scharfeld, Joan Sutton, June Brandon, Zetta Hanna, Nancy
Bauerle, Harriet Berk, Joan Buss, Lee Carlson, Marjorie Hall, Mary Main, Jane Manasse, Tabby
Pagliotti, Cathy Rampton, and Bev Waters. Barbara was also given recognition by Guild applause
for all her work on the project. Each individual received a pack ofleft-over materials from the
quilting project. Judy Gorrindo told the Guild that the quilt has been appraised for $6,200.

Ill. Anne Braddock said workshops for Harriet Hargrave are filled. September 14th workshop will be
by Charlotte Warr Andersen for $35. It will be an applique class, working in shades of grey from a
photograph.

N. Karin Cooper said the library has over 200 books. She reviewed the rules for signing out books.
As she will be gone in August, books taken out tonight will be due at September's meeting ..

V. Lynn Laughrin stated she has received 45-50 surveys back, and she would like more back. One area
from the survey that Lynn said would be planned is a program to meet new members' needs. Lynn
reviewed the program acitivites for the rest of the year, as listed in the newsletter. She then intro-
duced Harriet Hargrave, who gave a presentation titled "Textiles". During the break, Carol Boyce
took orders for the AQS '96 Calendar (group discount rate).

VI. Claire Hemke was absent tonight; she will report at a later meeting on the community project of
quilts for Hospice.

VII. Ruth Walters reviewed the Yellow/Orange Challenge rules, due in October, as per the newsletter.

vm. Diana Iler thanked those individuals who brought refreshments tonight. Names are now being
listed also in the newsletter.

IX. Door prizes were given out by Tracy Hilden-Cope.

X. The Block-of-the-Month drawing went to Tanya Koepp. Next months's block, Amish Fans, was
presented by Verna Smith and Beth Jones.

XI. Show and Tell concluded the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

~~ tl\~-~

Susan Mihora-Seholl,
Recording Secretary
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